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P.C. Box 2966
Phoenix, Arizgadd

Secretary
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Eranch
Gentlemen:
In response to your request for comment of the proposed
amendment to 10CFR 34.33(e) to limit requirements for
the retention of records cf daily readings of pocket
dosimeters, I am in total agreement with this change.
In fact, I see no need for retention of these daily
readings in excess of one year, except for reasons as
noted in the proposal.

Sincerely,

Marvin O, Meier
Manager Quality Control
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